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Rebekah Newman

From: John Sharpe <John.Sharpe@leics.gov.uk>
Sent: 08 August 2022 14:30
To: Planning Mailbox
Subject: FAO Joe Fleetwood 22/0701/HH | Gable extension  The Farmhouse Church Farm 

Station Road Elmesthorpe 
Attachments: queens_platinum_jubilee-small-2.png

Hi Joe  
 
22/0701/HH | Gable extension to side elevation to create additional second floor accommodation | The 
Farmhouse Church Farm Station Road Elmesthorpe  
 
Thank you for requesting my observations in respect of the above application.  
 
In my view the construction of a gable in between two existing gables at the side will have an adverse impact on the 
integrity and appearance of the application property.   
 
I note, however, that the proposed design and materials match the existing and the side elevation  does not directly 
face the statutorily listed neighbouring parish church.  In my view the special interest, or significance, of this 
designated heritage asset will not, therefore, be unduly compromised by the development. 
 
Best wishes  
 
John 
 
John Sharpe  
Principal Historic Buildings Officer (Part-time. Monday to Wednesday). 
 
Chief Executive's Department 
Leicestershire County Council 
County Hall 
Glenfield 
LE3 8RA 
Tel: 0790 1510346 (mobile) or 0116 305 7062 (direct line). 
 

Celebrating Her Majesty’s Platinum Jubilee in Leicestershire  

 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any 
reading, printing, storage, disclosure, copying or any other action taken in respect of this e-mail is 
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately by using the reply function and then permanently delete what you have received. 
Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with Leicestershire 
County Council's policy on the use of electronic communications. The contents of e-mails may have to 
be disclosed for requests under Data Protection or Freedom of Information legislation. Details about 
how we handle information can be found at https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/data-protection 
 
The views expressed by the author may not necessarily reflect the views or policies of the 
Leicestershire County Council. 
 
Attachments to e-mail messages may contain viruses that may damage your system. Whilst 
Leicestershire County Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise this risk, we cannot 
accept any liability for any damage which you sustain as a result of these factors. You are advised to 
carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment. 
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